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US-77Traffic at I-70 Interchange in Geary County 
to be rerouted  

 
If all goes well and the weather cooperates, traffic on US-77 at the I-70 

Interchange at Junction City will be rerouted to more accurately resemble the final 
configuration of the new Divergent Diamond Interchange Tuesday, December 20, 2016.  

The permanent signals are scheduled to be activated at the same time. Traffic 
will still experience temporary lane closures while curb and gutter, median caps, etc. are 
completed and for the removal of the temporary asphalt crossing no longer needed. 

Plans call for final construction activity in the area of the interchange to be 
completed in the next few weeks weather permitting. 
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Office of Public Affairs, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2

nd
 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

                                 

 

http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Kansas-Department-of-Transportation/176590659055811
http://twitter.com/#!/kdothq
http://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation
http://www.flickr.com/photos/kansastransportation
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/

